Town of Milladore

February 7, 2021
The regular monthly meeting of the town board of supervisors was called to order January 3, 2021 at 6:30pm at the Milladore Town Hall. After the Pledge of Allegiance to the US flag, roll call showed all present. Town members attending: Bob Ashbeck, Ron Koziczkowski, and Dr. Christine Hollar, deputy clerk.

 The minutes of the previous town meeting were read. Leon Kundinger moved to accept the minutes as corrected. Hank Nigh was the second and the motion carried.

Information was shared dealing with the Ambulance Service contract being returned, nomination papers which are ready to be filed, Construction Business Group, and Resolution #20-12-13 by the Wood County Judicial & Legislative committee.

New W-9 forms were signed for the next clerk.


Dylan Altman will be paid $20 per hour. Chairman Haffenbredl stated that it is no one’s business what we make at the town level.


Invoice 12-11 for the Recycling Center was held from last month.
**See attached for discussion. **

Action Items:
Leon Kundinger made the motion to pay the bills as presented. Hank Nigh was the second. Motion carried.

There was a motion to adjourn from Hank Nigh, with a second from Leon Kundinger & the motion passed.

The next meeting is (SuperBowl Sunday) February 7, 2021 at 1:00pm in the town hall. Leon Kundinger made the motion to change the time with a second from Hank Nigh. Motion passed
 


Submitted by Connie Milz, Clerk
